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Dear Central High School Parent/Guardian(s), 
 

We hope that you all continue to be well. On behalf of the Administration and Staff, we would like to first and foremost 

CONGRATULATE your child for persevering through these challenging times and making it to their Senior Year! To 

celebrate our students, we would like to provide you with important End-of-Year Guidance as we prepare to receive you 

at these upcoming events. The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) has provided guidance on 

how to hold safer high school end-of-year events – such as prom, graduation, and year-end parties during the COVID 19 

pandemic. End-of-Year School Events Testing Recommendations include: Testing any student, staff, volunteer or other 

attendee who will participate in the end-of year event within 24 hours of the event.  
 

Central High School will be partnering with Ascension Health Center in an effort to provide you with easy access to the 

COVID-19 rapid antigen test. Specific testing times for students and/or guests will be assigned. You may also obtain a 

COVID-19 rapid antigen test from CVS Pharmacy or any other location. Anyone who plans to attend an end-of-year event 

MUST obtain a negative COVID-19 rapid antigen test within 24 hours before participating in the event. Proof of a 

negative test result must be shown to be admitted into all events. If you test positive, you WILL NOT be allowed to 

enter the event. 
 

Please review the list of dates/times outlined below regarding upcoming activities for Seniors. There will be a Senior 

Conference with the School Counselor on Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 2:40pm via TEAMs. Also note that if your 

son/daughter doesn’t meet the graduation requirements, you will receive a Non-Grad Letter in the mail beginning 

Monday, June 7, 2021. 
 

Covid Testing 

Monday, May 24, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names A-M-9am to 12pm; N-Z-1pm to 4pm 

Tuesday, May 25, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names N-Z -9am to 12pm; A-M-1pm to 4pm 

Location: CHS Room 120 

Senior Pinning 

Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 4pm 

Location: Central High School Courtyard  

Covid Testing 

Tuesday, June 8, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names A-M-9am to 12pm; N-Z-1pm to 4pm 

Wednesday, June 9, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names N-Z -9am to 12pm; A-M-1pm to 4pm 

Location: CHS Room 120 

Senior Prom 

Wednesday, June 9, 2021-6:30pm to 10:30pm 

Location: Roostertail 

Covid Testing 

Sunday, June 13, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names A-M-9am to 12pm; N-Z-1pm to 4pm 

Monday, June 14, 2021-9am to 4pm 

Last names N-Z -9am to 12pm; A-M-1pm to 4pm 

Location: CHS Gymnasium 

CHS Graduation 

Monday, June 14, 2021-4pm to 6pm 

Location: CHS Football Field 

 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, feel free to contact Mr. Gehringer at 

brandon.gehringer@detroitk12.org or Ms. Tillman directly at 313.252.3000. 
 

Educationally, 

DeCheena Tillman 
DeCheena Tillman, Assistant Principal 

mailto:brandon.gehringer@detroitk12.org

